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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

Dear parents and carers, 

We’re very excited to invite your child to join us, along with their friends, on a fun-filled Nursery Leavers’ Trip to Greenlands 

Farm on Wednesday 2nd July! 

Whether your child usually attends Nursery on this day or not, they are more than welcome to come along and enjoy this special 

experience. 

What’s Happening: 

This exciting trip is packed with adventure! The children will take part in hands-on, interactive animal activities led by the 
friendly staff at Greenlands Farm. They’ll also get to explore the straw play area, bounce on the air pillow (weather permitt ing), 

and enjoy the indoor play barn. 
Trip Details: 

• Where: Greenlands Farm, Carnforth 

• When: Wednesday 2nd July 

• Time: Departing at 9:15am and returning in time for the end of the Nursery Day at 3:15pm 

• Lunch: Please send your child with a packed lunch, including a drink (water or juice). If your child is entitled to free 

school meals, a lunch will be provided unless you let us know otherwise by Thursday 19th June via the 
communication diary. 

What to Wear: 

• Comfortable, weather-appropriate clothing (and a waterproof coat if needed) 

• Sensible footwear (wellies, trainers or boots – no sandals, please) 

• Sun hat and sun cream if it's a sunny day 

Cost and Payment: 
The total cost of the trip is £23.15, which includes: 

• Entry to the farm: £11.50 

• Coach travel: £11.65 

This can be paid in instalments via ParentPay with the final deadline being Monday 30th June. 

We understand that trips like these can be a financial commitment, and we truly appreciate your support. Unfortunately, there 
are very few suitable and affordable trip options for nurseries in our local area, and Greenlands Farm offers a fantastic and 

enriching experience that we feel is well worth it. 

To make the trip possible, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £23.15 per child. If we don’t receive enough 
contributions, sadly we won’t be able to go ahead. If your child is eligible for free school meals, is an armed forces service child, 

or is looked after, the school will cover the cost from our Pupil Premium Grant (PPG), unless you're happy and able to contribute. 

You can find more details on how this funding is used by visiting our website: Our Pupil Premium - Bowerham School 

Please note: If your child is leaving Nursery to start school in September and is not attending the trip, there will be no Nursery 

session available for them on Wednesday 2nd July. 

We’re really looking forward to this memorable day with the children, and we hope your child can join us!  

Thank-you for your continued support,  

Miss Ireland and the Nursery Team 
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